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BY EMAIL 
 
October 29, 2010 
 
 
 
Ms. Anne-Marie Reilly 
Regulatory Coordinator 
Hydro One Networks Inc. 
8th Floor, South Tower 
483 Bay Street 
Toronto ON  M5G 2P5 
 
Dear Ms. Reilly 
 
Re:  Hydro One Networks Inc. 

Leave to Construct the Bruce - Milton Transmission Line 
 Board File No. EB-2007-0050 
 
I would like to thank you for your letter of October 6, 2010, with regard to the recent 

allegation of Hydro One’s violation of the Conditions of Board Order EB-2007-0050 

which updated the Board on the status of the Bruce-to-Milton project and your related 

construction activities. 

 

So that the Board may be kept aware of Hydro One’s progress on this project along with 

your construction activities and the acquisition of the necessary approvals, we are 

requesting that you provide the Board with a quarterly update in this regard. The Board 

is seeking a tabulated list that includes all of the land parcels along the proposed route, 

the land rights sought for each location, the permits/approvals required for all parcels, 

the permits/approvals currently in Hydro One’s possession and the anticipated timeline 

for obtaining any outstanding permits/approvals. 
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Please provide the undersigned with the above noted information by Monday November 

19, 2010. 

 

Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
David Richmond 
Manager 
Electricity Facilities & Infrastructure Applications 
 

 


